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Attached is a spreadsheet I received from Kim Manley in regards to the ambulance service in her area. It shows
how much they billed out and the reality of what they got. She is charge of their ambulance services board in her
area. She did tell me she when she was with Kronenwetter she warned Theresa that it wasn’t a good idea at that
time to start such a service 

Chris

 Sent from my iPhone


